
Cindy Berardi 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Cindy, 

Pennie L Feehan 
Monday, June 01, 2015 2:56 PM 
Cindy Berardi 
Sabrina Kaye 
Board of Appeals 

As June 1, 2015, I am no longer a resident of the City of Palm Springs. Please except this email as my resignation from 
The City of Palm Springs Board of Appeals. 

Thank you for the opportunity to serve the construction industry and the City of Palm Springs. 

Sincerely, 

Pennie 
Pennie L. Feehan Consulting 
Plumbing & Mechanical Codes & Standards Specialist 
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The information contained in this e-mail may be privileged and confidential under applicable law. It is intended solely for 
the use of the person or firm named above. If the reader is not the intended recipient, be advised that any unauthorized 
disclosure, copying, distribution, or the taking of any action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly 
prohibited. If you received this message in error please notify us immediately by returning the e-mail to the originating 
e-mail address. Thank you. 
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